
SPECIAL VILLAGE MEETING – VILLAGE HALL
THURSDAY 24th AUGUST at 19.30 pm
to discuss the
PROPOSED BATTERY ENERGY STORAGE SYSTEM
The Village Trust has been notified of an intention by Chiltern Green Energy Ltd to submit a large scale planning application to construct a major Battery Energy Storage System on the outskirts of Letchmore Heath. 
In light of this proposal the Trust will be hosting a meeting at the Village War Memorial Hall on Thursday 24th August  at 19.30. You are warmly invited to attend. The meeting will provide the opportunity to update residents on proposals and to hear your comments, questions and concerns.
You may have already received a flyer promoting the scheme. A copy of that flyer is on the Trust’s website www.letchmoreheath.com .
The initial view of the Trust is that the proposed application will have a substantial negative impact on the Village.  Matters are at a very early stage and much can be done to respond and oppose this scheme. However the sooner residents are fully aware of the proposals the more effective any response can be. 
Although the flyer from Chiltern Green Energy directs you to a website, inviting comment before 15th September, you may wish to defer commenting until after you have attended the Village Meeting.
This invitation will be delivered to all addresses in Letchmore Heath and immediate surrounds. Please make every effort to attend. All welcome! 
Alan Lambert
Chairman 
Letchmore Heath Village Trust                                           10th August 2023 

